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Dear Members of Division E, 
 
This is one more reminder regarding the upcoming IAU elections, and an 
encouragement to stand for election for a position on a Commission or on 
the Division Steering Committee. 
 
Division E and its Commissions seek (self) nominations for the position of 
Vice President as well as for "at large" members of steering committees. 
Information on the roles of these positions can be found here. 
The deadline for nominations is 8 March 2021, and you can apply through the 
IAU website, at (note you need to login with your IAU credentials first): 
 
https://www.iau.org/submissions/commission_candidacy/ 
https://www.iau.org/submissions/division_candidacy/ 
In addition, two cross-Division Working Groups, Eclipses and Synoptic 
Observations are planning to reform. If you would like to become a member 
of either, or stand for election as chair, please let me know. 
We look forward to working with you in the new triennium! 
cheers 
Sarah Gibson, Division E President 
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